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“What inspires MENA Rosa to be on board of the Learning Hub is its utmost 
belief in community leadership, particularly women leadership.
Our partnership with MENAHRA will serve to prioritize the learning needs of 
women in their diversity.”

Our goal is built with time.
Rita Wahab, MENA Rosa Regional Coordinator.

“I am delighted with the launching of 
the new shape of the MENA Learning 
Hub Newsletter. I hope it will be a 
good tool to exchange information, 
build knowledge, and strengthen 
networking amongst the different civil 
society and community-led organiza-
tions and players in the MENA region. 
We, as MENAHRA and MENA Rosa, 
taking over the coordination of the 
MENA Learning Hub, would like first 
to thank ITPC MENA for their efforts 
during the previous phase. We also 
promise our colleagues and partners 
to expand and strengthen our part-
nership in the fight to end HIV, TB, and 
Malaria and to meet the SDGs.”

Elie Aaraj, 
MENAHRA Executive Director.
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